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02 December 2021 

Dear Parents / Caregivers,  
 

As we approach the exciting end of year period, we do regret that as per current restrictions, 

we are limited in how the end of year celebrations look this year. Hence an awards ceremony 

will be held, for limited staff and the students, in line with the most recent understanding of 

the restrictions and the best path we can navigate at this time. The short ceremony will be 

photographed and we will share photos on Facebook and with parents as best we can. Thank 

you for working with us on this.  

 

Term Dates 
2021 End Date 

Term 4 - 2021 Fri 10th December 

2022 Student Start Date Student End Date 

Term 1 - 2022 Mon 31st January Fri 1st April 

Term 2 - 2022 Weds 27th April  Fri 1st July 

Term 3 - 2022 Tues 19th July Fri 23rd September 

Restrictions: Assemblies and presentations 

Assemblies and presentations will be allowed outdoors on site. Cohorts will be 
separated with physical distancing in place where practicable. 

Fully vaccinated visitors (including parents and carers) are only allowed to attend 

if invited by the school to complete a specific role (such as presenting) All 

visitors must check in using the school check-in and show proof of vaccination.  

(Excerpt from the NSW Govt website -Updated 4:30 pm 26 November 2021) 
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Term 4 - 2022 Mon 10th October Tues 13th December 

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given; and the government shall be upon his 
shoulder, and his name shall be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, 
Prince of Peace.  Isaiah 9:6 

May God bless you and keep you all safe over the Christmas 

break. Have a wonderful Christmas celebrating the birth of Christ 

and a blessed New Year. 

Kind Regards & Blessings, 

David Fox 

Principal,  

Verity Christian College 

Operation Christmas Child Fundraiser 

Verity Christian College is seeking 3 suitably qualified full time/permanent  

HSIE, Maths,PDHPE Teachers 

(Permanent, Full Time for 2022) 

Email resume together with a covering letter to Mrs M Stone, Business Manager at 

office@vcc.nsw.edu.au 

Candidates should identify 3 Referees, one of whom must be a Minister, Pastor or Priest. 

Applicants must have a Christian background. Capacity to teach digital technology is 

desirable, but not essential. 

Apply via email by the closing date: 06 Dec 2021 

Verity Christian College 

 

Finalise School Fees  

Please don’t forget to finalise fees before the end of 

school term. Call 6964 9953 if you have any questions. 

EOY Reports  

End of Year School Reports 

will be sent home next week. 

Enrolments  for 2022  

Due to vast growth in numbers over the last few years we are about at student capacity 

for this site, for all year classes. We hope to release a few more positions over the next 

few weeks, and we have started a waiting list, so if you have children who may not yet 

be enrolled, please express your interest as soon as possible. Call in or call the office.  

http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=niv&q=isa+9:6
mailto:office@vcc.nsw.edu.au
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Mrs Salafia and the Year 3 class would like to thank everyone for their donations of cans 

and bottles to the Operation Christmas Child fundraiser. With your help, we were able to 

raise $106.10. Thatôs a contribution of 1067 bottles!  

With the help of these funds, we filled and packed 8 boxes! We included some 

handwritten letters and have tracked the boxes to find out where they are sent. We know 

they will bring joy and smiles to 8 beautiful children.  

Mrs Salafia 
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Dear Parents and Carers! 
 

Our last day of school, at Verity 
Christian College, is Friday the 10th 

December. 
So…. That means we need to have a 

party! 
Mr Fox is organising a lot of fun for 

our students. 
We are having a sprinkler splash. 

(So BRING A TOWEL!) 

Wear Casual Clothes 
We are having PIZZA for lunch. 

(A vegetarian option will be 
available.) 

(So DON’T BRING LUNCH!) 
Gold coin donation to be given to Building Fund 

(If possible) 
 

Any questions please call the office 69649953 
 

Regards, 
Mrs Stone 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

 


